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July 11, 1986
NLR-N86087

i

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20814

Attention: Ms. Elinor Adensam, Director
Project Directorate 3;

| Division of BWR Licensing
1

l Dear Ms. Adensam:

I TURBINE SYSTEM MAINTENANCE PROGRAM (LICENSE CONDITION 3)
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

| DOCKET NO. 50-354
!
I Public Service Electric and Gas Company (PSE&G) hereby submits

one (1) copy of the General Electric (GE) proprietary report,
" Probability of Missile Generation in General Electric Nuclear
Turbines", dated January 1984. This report was cited in
our submittal dated July 7, 1986 (C. A. McNeill, PSE&G to
E. Adensam, NRC) and is being provided for your information.,

1

PSE&G requests that this report be withheld from public dis-
closure per the guidelines of 10 CFR 2.790 in accordance
with our proprietary information agreement with General Electric.

Sincerely,
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Director of Nuclear 2 7/11/86
Reactor Regulation

C Mr. D. H. Wagner
USNRC Licensing Project Manager

Mr. R. W. Borchardt
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector

I
:

!

i

-


